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Program Activities 

Program Evaluation Survey 

All students need to complete the 2017 School Psychology Program 
Evaluation Survey, which you should have already received from the 
Assessment Office. 
 

Practicum Students 

Please remember to review the program handbook and timeline to be sure 
to finish all requirements before internship. 
 

Neag Activities 
 

Graduate Certificate in College Instruction 

There will be an open house this Friday, 3/10, from 10am-11am in Gentry 
142 about the Graduate Certificate in College instruction program ahead of 
the 4/1 deadline. All are welcome to stop by.  

There is more information on the attached flyer. 
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Internship Opportunities 
 
North Colonie Central Schools 
 
North Colonie Central Public Schools in Lantham, New York, is interested 
in having an intern for the 2017-2018 school year. If you are interested in 
applying, please contact Mrs. Judy Steiner at jsteiner@NCOLONIE.ORG 
 
 
Employment Opportunities  
 
Simsbury Public Schools 
 
Simsbury is looking for a substitute school psychologist. If you are 
interested, please email Katie Krasula (the Department Supervisor of Pupil 
Services) at kKrasula@simsbury.k12.ct.us 
 
 

Have a great week! 
 
 

 


